lgpforr@hotmail.com

Free Newsletter

G

→ | ▼ | X | □ Inbox

Reply | Reply All | Delete | Block | Junk → | Put in Folder → | Print View | Save /

From:

ROBBINS Sue <SROBBINS@goldcoast.qld.gov.au>

Sent:

Tuesday, 13 January 2004 3:15:09 PM

To:

"grant/liz pforr" <lgpforr@hotmail.com>

Subject:

RE: Proposed Jabiru Island Ferry Terminal

Dear Grant

I've just opened my email and received your correspondence. Email is not a reliable way to contact me as some days I don't get to turn my computer on. It's always better to phone me and a don't mind being phoned at home out of hours.

No doubt you would be pleased with today's decision in Planning North. David thinks the decision will be appealed and Council will loose the appeal. Residents who have contacted me believe that an appeal will not be launched. Only time will tell.

Why do you highlight the word FOR in your slogan - wouldn't the word WORKING be more appropriate?

Keep in touch.

Sue Robbins.

----Original Message----

From: grant/liz pforr [mailto:lgpforr@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, 4 January 2004 18:23

http://ninemsn.com.au/premium/landing.asp

To: ROBBINS Sue

Subject: Proposed Jabiru Island Ferry Terminal

Dear Sue
Please find attached a letter regarding the proposed Jabiru Island Ferry
Terminal and a copy of a letter I sent to David Power. Any input would be
appreciated.
Regards
Grant Pforr
Candidate for Division 3

Get less junk mail with ninemsn Premium. Click here

B | B | B

4 | ♥ | X | □ Inbox

Get the latest updates from MSN

ninemsn Home | Membership | Hotmail | People & Groups | Shopping | Web Search | Mobile Central | Extra